
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/26/2012 5:04:07 PM 
To: ejh@cpuc.ca.gov (ejh@cpuc.ca.gov); Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Next discussion on encroachment issues 

General Hagan and Julie -

Hope you both were able to enjoy Thanksgiving without too many work interruptions. 

We were hoping to return after the holiday for a visit to continue our discussion with you about 
the encroachment compliance/implementation plan. Is there any chance to get together later 
this week, like Thursday or Friday? 

If not, could you (or Aaron) let me know what might be available the following week? 

Thanks 

Laura 
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